GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Office of Zoning

* * *
I
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MEMORANDUM
To: City Council Member for Ward 6
From: Stephen Varga, AICP, LEED Green Assoc.</
Senior Zoning Specialist
Date: October 6, 2014
Re: BZA Application No. 18890

This is to inform you that the above-numbered case has been filed with the Board of Zoning
Adjustment. The property that is the subject of this case is within your Ward.

To view the application, please search for the above-numbered on the IZIS (Interactive Zoning
Information System) at http://app.dcoz.dc.gov/content/search/search.aspx. This is not a notice

of public hearing. The ANC will receive notice of the hearing electronically and through the
D.C. Register approximately forty-five (45) days in the advance of the hearing.

For additional information, please contact the Office of Zoning at 202-727-6311.

APPROXIMATE HEARING DATE: January, 2015
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